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2018 National Trademark Exposition
Display Recommendations and Policies
Displays should be educational in nature. They may include family-friendly interactive elements, a showcase of the history of a trademark and will ideally convey information about the importance of trademarks in the global economy. Supporting media demonstrating the display’s educational value regarding trademarks is encouraged and is also helpful in attracting visitors.

The Smithsonian Institution will provide 6’ tables, black tablecloths, and signage keyed to a map.  The map will be available online and as a handout at the entrance to the event. Exhibitors will have access to standard electric power. There is also room for some free-standing displays.

Displays SHOULD BE:

· Primarily educational in nature
· Interactive and engaging
· Geared towards a family and general public audience
· Able to fit in an 8’x10’ area with accessible features for all visitors
Displays SHOULD NOT BE:

· Primarily geared towards advertisement or promotion
· Fragile or unable to handle large crowds

· Pitched towards an expert or industry audience

· Featuring food, liquid, or loose objects that could be pose a hazard to museum visitors, exhibits, or collections

Giveaways, brochures, etc. that educate the public about trademarks are allowed to be distributed at the Exposition with prior approval.  While food items are not permitted to be given away in the museum, they may be approved to be given away at the museum exits.

Because this event is being held in the National Museum of American History (NMAH), large signage and materials typical to trade shows are not appropriate. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.

There is no fee to exhibit.  Exhibitors are, however, solely responsible for all costs associated with design, creation, and shipping of the exhibit. They also are responsible for all expenses related to the staffing of the exhibit, including travel and accommodation.

For questions please contact Chrisie King, (571) 272-9179, chrisie.king@uspto.gov or Shana Webster-Trotman, (571) 272-9698, shana.webster-trotman@uspto.gov.

